
 

 

NOTICE OF EXTENDED SHUTDOWN 

 
September 29, 2020 

 

Please know that the San Carlos Board of Directors met today 

and voted to extend the shutdown date for San Carlos until 

December 31, 2020 for rentals.  After significant discussion, the 

Board decided that there are simply too many safety hazards to 

take into consideration and too much work that must be 

completed before San Carlos can again be opened for business.   

 

For Owners and Rental Companies, please refrain from sending 

housekeeping or any third- party vendor to San Carlos for any 

reason.  If there is a specific need that cannot be delayed (e.g. 

insurance adjuster), please contact property management to 

schedule a time to come in by calling 251.747.4111.    

 

Thank you all for your patience and understanding, 

 

San Carlos Management 
 

 

 

 


